
  

  

 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my utmost confidence in Valley Industrial Association, a longstanding pillar of 

support for the manufacturing community of Northern Illinois. Since its establishment in 1902, Valley 
Industrial Association has consistently demonstrated its commitment to enhancing the success and 

sustainability of businesses within the industrial sector. 

One of the most commendable aspects of Valley Industrial Association is its comprehensive range of 

services designed to address the diverse needs of its members. From educational seminars and 
networking opportunities to advocacy initiatives and access to valuable resources, it provides invaluable 
support to businesses, empowering them to thrive in a competitive landscape. Furthermore, its 

unwavering dedication to fostering collaboration and innovation underscores its significance as a 

catalyst for growth and development within the industrial community. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Valley Industrial Association as an indispensable resource for 

any organization operating within the manufacturing and industrial sectors. Its proven track record of 
excellence and commitment to service make it an invaluable partner in navigating the complexities of 

modern industry. 

Sincerely, 

Neil Schwan 

Strategic-Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

869 S. Hawthorne Ave., Elmhurst, Illinois 60126 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/nschwan 
Main 630-381-0037 Email neil.schwan@schooleymitchell.com 

mailto:neil.schwan@schooleymitchell.com
http://www.schooleymitchell.com/nschwan

